
In December 2020, Mike Nearman's mistakes were too MAJOR for people to overlook. The Legislature needs to declare that his 
disorderly behavior ENDS his time as a representative. This HR 3 is needed because Mike Nearman decided his own priorities were 
more important than other people's safety and well-being. He decided his ideas were more compelling than following the common-
sense rules in the legislature or the common-decency expected in our society.

I had been discouraged since 2015, since he has voted NO NO NO NO NO so many times when legislation was proposed.  More 
recently I had been sad, as I read his complaints about closing the Capitol building. My discouragement and sadness turned to 
anger when I saw the Dec. 16 videotape, and then heard his words to the Oregon Citizens Alliance. I urge the legislature to act now.


